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10 March 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 2 Ukulele Lessons 
We are pleased to inform you that from Monday 15 March, every child in Year 2 will be learning to play the Ukulele 
as part of their weekly music lesson. 
 

Each child will have their own personal Ukulele to use and the lessons will cover different styles of playing, musical 
theory and practical skills. 
 

In order for the children to get the best from this experience, we would like to offer the opportunity for the children 
to take a Ukulele home after each lesson so they can practise their new skills outside of their music lessons. Needless 
to say, the children would need to look after the instrument whilst in their care and remember to bring it back into 
school for lessons on a Monday afternoon. Please note that forgotten instruments cannot be brought in separately 
due to COVID. 
 

If you would like your child to take a Ukulele home for the course of the lessons, please complete and sign the 
agreement below.  If you would prefer not to give this permission, an instrument will still be available for your child 
to use during lessons but not to take home. 
 

Alternately, if you would like to purchase an instrument for your child to keep, these are available at £20. 
 

Please return the signed form to the school office by Monday 15 March 2021.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions or would like any further details.  Thank you very much. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Mrs Sumner  
Music Teacher 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Ukulele Lessons Year 2 
 

Name of child:  ……………………………………………………………………………..     
 
[   ] I would like my child to take a Ukulele home for the course of the lessons. 
 
[   ] I accept full responsibility for the care and safety of the Ukulele on loan to my child. 
 
[   ] If the Ukulele is damaged or lost during this time then I am willing to pay £15 towards 

a replacement instrument. 
 

[   ] I would like to purchase a new instrument at £20. 
 
Signed Parent/ Carer:   …………………………………………………….……..…….………….       Date:   …………………..……… 

                       
Interim Headteacher: Miss J E Garlick 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  
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